
Dear usmnews.net 
 
Dear usmnews.net, 
 
The word around the water cooler is that enrollment is going to drop again in 2015-16.  How 
much will the drop be?  It’s hard to say, but most of us think it’s going to be bad.  The whisper 
campaign is that with the February cutoff for scholarship applications looming, there may not 
be enough qualified applicants to fill the available scholarships.  Don’t be surprised if the 
deadline is extended and the [$35] application fee is waived.  
 
Name withheld  


